Falkner Farms

35100 State Road 64
Myakka City, FIL. 34251

December 6. 2010
To whom it may concern:

Ref: Pirates of the Caribbean Aerial High Wire Show

Lvery Holloween we have a big party for all the children and families on our farm.

This year we were entertained by Pirates of the Caribbean Aerial High Wire Show, and it
was a great success. They put on an awesome show that everyone loved, from the
children to the parents to our guests. Mr. Murcia was very accomodating with our needs
and requests. They were very gracious after the show with everyone. They are a very
organized and profesional group. We have recomended them to other organizations and
hope they can entertain us again.

Any questions, please contact us at the number above.

Ana M Houston
Administrator



